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Calcasieu River Channel Closure
Vicinity of Lights 47 and 48

All mariners are advised that the Calcasieu Ship Channel in the vicinity of Lights 47 and 48 will
be closed to vessel traffic from 8 A.M. to Noon on August 27, 2021 to facilitate the laying of a

temporary dredge pipeline. The Coast Guard will establish and enforce a safety zone for this
operation.

This notice will be posted on the Coast Guard’s HOMEPORT website at http://homeport.uscg.mil
and the VIS website at hitps://www.atlanticarea,useg.mil/visportarthur/. If you have any questions

' regarding this notice, please call MSU Port Arthur at (409) 723-6500 or MSU Lake Charles at (337)
912-0073. !
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